
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 

vi c e PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 

August 19, 1964 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Finally we have heard from the Department of the Interior about 
maps. Will the enclosed give you the information you need? If 
you will look it over and then let me know which quadrangle maps 
you want, either on the copy of the Map Order blank or by letter, 
I'll send for them. 

It was too late to cancel the order for the condenser. The 
radio store where Mr. Kelleher had ordered it called either the 
day your recent letter came or the day after to say it had 
arrived. Shall we keep it here or would you like it sent to 
you just in case? 

You have received a stock certificate from Northern Illinois 
Gas Company representing 15 shares resulting from the 3 for 2 
split of common stock. I've added it to your other things in 
Mr. Schauer's safe-file. 

You have received the Agenda and Draft Reports for the 12th 
General Assembly of the International Astronomical Union, which 
is being held in Hamburg August 25 to September 3 this year. 
It is 695 pages. 

Mr. Schauer is on vacation at his lake in Canada and is not
 
expected here until after the end of the month.
 

I think I sent you another copy of Castanea after I returned 
from vacation. At least, it is not in your folder so it must 
ha ve gone off. Otherwise, very little mail has come in 
except for the usual receipts from Harris Bank of dividends 
deposited. 

Sincerely, 


